
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are invited to attend a free seminar hosted by  
the City of Newport Beach: 

 

SIGNIFICANT CHANGES TO THE 2016 CRC 
Instructor: Paul Armstrong, P.E., C.B.O. 

Paul Armstrong is the Vice President, Public Works Southern CA for CSG Consultants, Inc.  He has worked for 

a number of private municipal consulting firms and in that capacity served as the Building Official for the Cities of 

El Monte, Signal Hill and Whittier.  Prior to working for private firms, he worked for the International Code Council 

and the International Conference of Building Officials and was the initial ICC Vice President of Architectural and 

Engineering Services.  He also served as the drafting secretariat for the 2000 International Residential Code.  He 

represented the model code organizations to many federal, state and local agencies and is recognized as a lecturer 

on many code related topics.  He serves in a contract capacity for the City of Anaheim for ARTIC, Anaheim 

Convention Center Expansion, and the Disneyland Resort projects.  He is an author of the 2016 Significant Changes 

to the CBC and CRC books.  Mr. Armstrong graduated from California State University, Long Beach and is a 

Professional Engineer in the State of California and a Certified Building Official.   

 

An overview of significant changes to the 2016 California Residential Code (CRC).  The course 

examines the significant changes to the CRC.  It will be conducted in a workshop format with the 

lecturer and attendees participating in an active discussion.  The course is appropriate for 

experienced and novice code users.  
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